Samdech Akka Moha Sena Padei Techo HUN SEN
Prime Minister of the Kingdom of Cambodia

Phnom Penh, 7 September 2021

H.E. Mr. Viktor Orban
Prime Minister
Hungary

Budapest

Excellency,

On this auspicious occasion of the 65t Anniversary of the Establishment of the
Diplomatic Relations between the Kingdom of Cambodia and Hungary, I would
like to extend my wholehearted congratulations and best wishes, on behalf of the
Royal Government and the People of Cambodia and on my own behalf, to Your
Excellency and, through you, to the brotherly People of Hungary.

Cambodia and Hungary bonds of friendship are based on mutual trust and close
cooperation. We share a common perception on the challenges facing the
international community today and have been rendering each other support in
different forums. Recently, bilateral high-level contacts between our two countries
have become a hallmark for the mutual political trust that characterise the relations
between our two countries.

I look forward to working closely with Your Excellency to further enhance our ties
in different fields for the mutual benefit of our two Peoples.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the continued assurances of my highest consideration
and cordial esteem.
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